
From: reports@ckc.com 
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2004 9:13 AM 
To: info@ckccertification.com 
Subject: E04-000068-3 
 
Response to E04-000068-3 
All hardware in the transmitter section is and has always been capable of going 
up to and beyond 512 MHz. Modification to software tables in our pll counters 
enables the radio to conform to the mask requirements at the frequencies between 
480 and 512. No modification in hardware was necessary to achieve this frequency 
extension. 
 
 


